
From: David & Morna Limer   
Sent: 11 September 2022 11:04 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/22/0007 Land to the South of Henham Road, Elsenham, Essex 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I am writing to object to the application by Countryside for 130 homes off Henham Road, 
Elsenham, Essex for the following reasons: 
 
1. Elsenham and neighbouring village Henham have both already had a huge number of new 
houses built which has destroyed the surrounding countryside and increased already busy 
country roads. The effect on the bottleneck at Grove Hill and the B1383 has been horrendous. 
 
2. This site is in the Stansted Airport Countryside Protection Zone. 
 
3.This site will impact on the Heritage asset of Elsenham Place. 
 
4. This is the last green space in the village, located at the historic heart of Elsenham Cross. 
 
5. These new houses will cause the over-development of Elsenham, which already has planning 
approval to more than double in size since 2011. 
 
6. In addition, the density of the development is not acceptable. The site to the west of Hall Road 
has approval for 130 on a much larger site. 
 
7. The development at the south of the site is not appropriate as it slopes downward steeply to 
Stansted Brook. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Morna Limer 

 

 
 

 
 




